
 

 

 

 

 

September 2022 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

I am writing to invite you to our ‘Welcome to Year 11 Parent and Carers Evening’ on 

Thursday 15th September 5.30pm – 6.30pm. 

The aim of the evening is to provide specific information relevant to year 11 which will 

provide you with a greater understanding of the year ahead, allow you to support your 

son/daughter through the year and provide an opportunity to meet the raising standards 

leader and members of the senior leadership team. 

The evening will be for parent and carers only and we would request that you complete the 

online form to secure your place at the event. 

https://forms.office.com/r/ZUAn0WuN8P 

We look forward to meeting you. 

 

Regards 

 

Mr Taylor 

 

https://forms.office.com/r/ZUAn0WuN8P

